
 
 

BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER T6-7 

Joining Together – Learning For Life 

Thursday 22nd July 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please remember today is the last day of term and we return back to school on Friday 3rd September. 
 
The children have enjoyed a lovely last day of term during our outside assembly where we said goodbye to Mrs 
Ridley, Mrs Naish and Mrs Bell.  We wish them all good luck on their next adventure. 
We look forward to Mrs Ridley popping in and seeing us around the school next year. 
 
Please see attached letters from Mrs Ridley to parents and to children. 
 
The summer break from school can be daunting, but there is help out there. Below find attached some links and 
suggested places that can support you during this time. 
 
The Warriner have the following vacancies: 
Teaching Assistant 
Clerk to Governors  
Full details can be found on our website:   The Warriner School - Vacancies 

 

Sports Day News 

It was lovely to be able to have a Sports Day that resembled normality. The children had a lovely day, we were 
blessed with amazing weather ( I hate to say it, but it was almost too hot), and we were able to be joined by 
parents of year 6 pupils. 
Thank you to all staff, volunteers, Sports leaders , House Captains & Vice captains who helped. It really is a team 
effort to keep things running smoothly. Please see the results below. 

Sports Day 2021 relay results:

 
 

For up-to-date advice on Coronavirus, please visit: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
If you or your child develops any symptoms, you must get a PCR test.  

Please call 119 or visit the website 
 

Lateral Flow Tests (LFT) are to be used if you are asymptomatic (no symptoms)  
If you have symptoms, you MUST get a PCR (Polymerase Chain Reaction) test.  

 
A reminder of the symptoms: High Temperature, Continuous Cough, Loss of Taste/Smell  

 

https://www.thewarrinerschool.co.uk/vacancies
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus


 

Sports Day 2021 individual Sprint results: 

3 points 1st place, 2 points 2nd place, 1 point 3rd place.  

  Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
 

Totals Place 
  

        

Oceans  7 6 15 4 5 
 

37 3rd 

Forests  9 8 16 2 12 
 

47 1st 

Ice  4 12 3 5 10 
 

34 4th 

Sun  11 0 3 6 7 
 

27 6th 

Waterfalls  11 2 1 24 3 
 

41 2nd 

Fire  3 5 3 15 3 
 

29 5th 
 
 
 

Our exciting week of learning: 

         

Please join our BLS Summer Squad 
Are you handy with a paintbrush, green-fingered or a DIY superstar?  
 

If so - we need your help!   
 
Our Early Years outdoor area needs a bit of summer TLC and if you can spare an hour or two over the next 
6 weeks we would really appreciate it. Plus, it'll be fun. 
  
All our children start their BLS journey in Early Years and it's the main area prospective new parents see 
when deciding upon whether to send their children to the school so it's hugely important it looks fresh 
and offers the best outdoor learning experience for all. 
 
I'm already in - who's with me?  If you feel you'd like to help please just email me. 
 
Tracy Warren, Lead EYFS governor 
t.warren@bishop-loveday.oxon.sch.uk 
 
Early Years are also looking for outdoor table and chairs to go in our play house if anyone has any that 
they are willing to donate? 
 
 

mailto:t.warren@bishop-loveday.oxon.sch.uk


 

Awards: 

I am delighted and proud to annouce… 

Ella-May (4SV) has been awarded for successfully completing AquaMissions #1 through #5 for the PADI 

Seal Team Program.   

Emily G (1KW) has passed her yellow medal at gymnastics, 

Niamh H, Bella L, Ruby T (4SJ) have all received an award at the end of season presentation for Easington 

Sports. 

Thomas O (4SV) has gained his orange belt in Karate and Esme O (F1 SN) gained her red belt, they have 

worked so hard to gain this. 

HUGE CONGRAULATIONS TO YOU ALL, YOU ARE AMAZING!! 

 
This week YOU ARE ALL Super Hero Learner’s for… 
 

 

 

 

 Showing love, friendship and forgiveness to all 

 Valuing and respecting everybody and everything 

 Developing courage and unity 

 

 

 
 

House Points tally 
 

  Sun Ice  Fire  Forests  Oceans Waterfalls 

Total: 1254 1222 906 946 975 1148 

 

 
 
We hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Summer Holiday break and we look forward to seeing you in 
September. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Upton  
School Administrator 
  



 

Important Dates: 
 
JULY 

Thursday 22nd Last Day of Term 
 
 
SEPTEMBER 

Wednesday 1st INSET DAY – No children in school 
Thursday 2nd  INSET DAY – No children in school 
 
Friday 3rd  TERM 1 BEGINS – 08:55am 
 
 
 
 

FoBLS News: 

 

THANK YOU VERY 

MUCH  
TO EVERYONE WHO BOUGHT POPS 

 

 

 

 

 
Please help BLS raise even more valuable funds by using the following links:  
 www.cherwelllottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-bishop-loveday-school 

 www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbishoploveday/ 

 

 

https://www.cherwelllottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-bishop-loveday-school
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbishoploveday/

